OCTOBER 2019

Murdoch Drive Connection
to Roe Highway and Kwinana Freeway

Roadworks update

Upcoming closures and night works on Farrington Road

The Murdoch Drive Connection project comprises the extension of Murdoch Drive south from Farrington Road to
provide connections to Roe Highway and Kwinana Freeway. As part of these works, the roundabout at Murdoch
Drive and Farrington Road will be upgraded to incorporate traffic signals which will allow the roundabout to function
efficiently in peak hour situations, or when emergency vehicles need priority access.

Farrington Road eastbound will be closed to traffic along with lane closures westbound to enable the installation of
signal loops and road signs, and to safely do brick paving and landscaping in roadside medians.
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To minimise disturbance to residents as much as possible, — S g

an out-of-hours noise management plan has been prepared by the Metropolitan Road Improvement Alliance and
approved by your Local Government Authority. Please proceed with caution, and adhere to the 40km/h speed limit
which is signposted for the duration of construction in the area. .
*Please note that these are projected timeframes and are subject to change due to weather and/or other factors. Regular updates will be posted on the

Main Roads website and emailed to those subscribed to project updates. Where applicable, Variable Message Sign Boards on site will pro_vide up-to-date
information. Please plan ahead and allow extra travel time as delays may occur.

Contact us

If you have any questions or concerns, please phone 138 138 or email enquiries@mrialliance.com.au
For more information visit our Travel Map at https://traveimap.mainroads.wa.gov.au/Home/Map and Project page at
https://proiect.mainroads.wa.gov.au’home
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